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Comments: | am writing to strongly urge the forest service to approve a final Northwest Forest Plan that
prioritizes wildlife, climate, and all the unique benefits of an ancient forest--rather than more logging at all costs,
which a proposed amendment would allow.

We need a strong Plan, in line with it's original intent, to protect our remaining mature and old-growth forests and
the many imperiled species that depend on that forest habitat for survival. This will also protect our collective
interest in clean air, clean drinking water, and the climate stabilizing benefits forests provide by storing and
sequestering vast amounts of carbon.

Sincerely,
Sara Moen



